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 All Saints Lutheran Church  

     Saints Alive Newsletter ! 

9/10: Sunday School Kick Off & Parent Meeting at 9:10 am  

9/12 & 9/19: New Member Classes 6:30 pm  

9/13:  Confirmation Meeting 6:30 pm  

9/17: Blood Drive 7:30 -10:30 am  

9/20: Confirmation Begins 6:30 -8 pm  

9/24:  New Member Sunday & Flu Shots 8:30 ï11:30 am  

 CALLED TO SHARE THE GOOD NEWS  September 2017  
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Sunday Worship                        

8 am & 10:15  am  

Sunday School & 

Choir Practice    

9:10 -10:10 am  

Call Committee Update: The Call Committee/

Transition Team has been very busy this summer.   In June and 

July, the committee provided members and non -members the op-

portunity to be heard during Cottage Meetings.   Discussion at the 

cottage meetings centered around five questions:  

 1) What have we done well at ASLC?  

 2) What opportunities have we missed out on at ASLC?  

 3) What qualities/talents did we like in our pastors?  

   4) What did we struggle with in former pastors?  

   5) What is your vision/hope for the future of ASLC?   
 

 A total of 111 people attended the meetings which were facilitated 

by the team and Pastor Dean.   Seventy -three households varying in 

ages from teens to elders were represented in the meetings. In 

July, the team met with Joan Johanson, from the ELCA synod and 

shared cottage meeting feedback.   Joan has helped the committee 

gain a better understanding of issues we need to address prior to 

preparing our Mission Site Profile.   

Please continue to reach out to any Call Committee/Transition 

Team member with any questions you might have.    

In celebration of All Saints,  

Your 2017 Call Committee  

Willis Dey, Lisa Lieder, Greg Pfaff, Ruth  

Tritt, Lauri Webster, and Amy Zimmerman  

Interested in 
joining All 

Saints? 
 
We will be hosting a 
course for new members 
on September 12th and 

19th @ 6:30 p.m. in Hallelujah Hall. Week one will be an 
ÏÖÅÒÖÉÅ× ÏÆ Ȱ7ÈÁÔ ÉÔ ÍÅÁÎÓ ÔÏ ÂÅ Á ,ÕÔÈÅÒÁÎȣ ÂÁÓÉÃÓ ÏÆ 
ÔÈÅ ÆÁÉÔÈȱȢ 7ÅÅË Ô×Ï ×ÉÌÌ ÆÏÃÕÓ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ Ȱ-ÉÎÉÓÔÒÙ ÁÎÄ 
-ÉÓÓÉÏÎ ÁÔ !ÌÌ 3ÁÉÎÔÓȱ ÁÎÄ ÉÎÔÒÏÄÕÃÅ ÙÏÕ ÔÏ ÏÕÒ ÃÈÕÒÃÈ 
family and its programs. You also will be assigned a 
sponsor or sponsor family from the church who will 
greet you and answer any additional questions while 
assisting you in making greater connections at All 
Saints. 
  
Please let us know if you wish to be in the new member 
class by contacting the church office at 920-426-
4142 or e-mail us at ministry@allsaintsoshkosh.net on 
or before September 6th 2017. 
  
Until you are officially received into membership, you 
are encouraged to continue to participate in worship, 
send your children to Sunday School and/or Confirma-
tion classes, participate in all events and programs and 
do all the things you would normally do in order to en-
ter into the life of the congregation. We are thankful 
that you are here! 

Services at 8 & 10:15 am 

Starting Sept. 10th!  

tel:(920)%20426-4142
tel:(920)%20426-4142
mailto:ministry@allsaintsoshkosh.net
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Hours:  

 Mon ðThurs      
8 am to 4 pm  

 

Phone: (920) 
426 -4142  

 
Pastor Dean Desilet:  
pastordean@allsaintsoshkosh.net  

 

Deb Sieth, Ministry Coordinator: 

deb.ministry@allsaintsoshkosh.net  

Barb Wussow, Church Financial Officer:   

wussow1999@gmail.com  

Kathy Dutcher, Bulletin:                                            

bulletin@allsaintsoshkosh.net  

Sarah Hopkins & Kelly Wheeler, Newsletter:  

newsletter@allsaintsoshkosh.net  

Ministry Mattersé                   
Did you know that All Saints supports the Commu-
nity Food Pantry?  The Oshkosh Area Community 
Pantry's (OACP) early years have been times of 
intense activity and great excitement.  With the 
help of hundreds of  dedicated individuals & many 
community organizations they have been able to 
make huge progress on their mission to establish 
a collaborative community food pantry that ad-
dresses the food and nutritional needs of our 
customers, identifies and evaluates our custom-
ers' broader needs and provides access to other 
community resources that foster independence. 
 
How can we help?  Check out their website http://
www.oacptoday.org/ for volunteer opportuni-
ties.  Donations of non-perishable food for the 
pantry can be dropped off at All Saints.  We also 
support the backpack4Kids food program.  On 
Fridays, children receive a backpack of food for 
the weekend as they leave  school.  Each  month 
we collect a different 
item.  This month it is 
granola bars.  Thank 
you to everyone who 
has participated in 
this ministry.                       
 -Deb Sieth 
 

FROM THE DESK OF PASTOR DEAN  

Worship Times          
Sundays 8:00 am and 9:30 am    

Starting Sunday September 10, Wor-
ship Times are:  8am & 10:15am  

 

   Cry Room is available at both services. 

 

 

 

 

ñNicodemus, came to Jesus by night and said to him, "Rabbi, we 

know that you are a teacher who has come from God; for no one 

can do these signs that you do apart from the presence of God.ò 

John 3: 1b-2 

Teachers Are All Around Us 

 

Many kids are headed back to school soon. It is a mixed blessing, the summer is drawing 

to a close and the reality of studying and tests are on the horizon. It can also be a challeng-

ing time for families as we are forced to rush to this activity or that and also facing the 

financial challenges to purchase new school clothes, buy supplies, or pay athletic fees. But 

perhaps one of the biggest worries that kids have is wondering whom they will have as a 

teacher. That too can cause some sleepless nights and anxious days as the school year be-

gins. 

I am continually reminded that everywhere we go we will find teachers. Not a day goes by 

that the wonderful people of All Saints have something to share and help me broaden my 

perspective of faith and life. Thank you for helping me grow in my journey. You are a 

blessing and have taught me well!  

What I also love about my time with you as interim is that I too get to be a teacher. I hope 

you have taken time each month to learn and understand about church size and models. 

This month I make my last installment on church size as I present to you the corporate 

sized model. 

The Corporate/Mega Church (350 or more members in worship)  

The first thing that you will notice about a corporate sized church is the quality of their 

worship service.  The finest musicians are employed to use the best equipment available to 

provide a professional quality worship experience.  In a corporate sized church, the head 

pastor will not know most people by name. The head pastor will do almost no pastoral 

care, very little administration and spend the majority of their time creating sermons and 

planning exquisitely choreographed worship experiences. 

 In a corporate sized church, the pastor takes on almost a legendary quality,  paying  atten-

tion  to the  marketing of  their image and  finding  that  their  television  interviews or 

book tours or speaking engagements taking big chunks of their calendar. They are CEO's 

of a very complex organization. All successful corporate churches will have multiple staff 

and will need to effectively delegate authority and manage smooth coordination between 

multiple clergy and the different program camps which are continually vying for the same 

financial resources and CEO attention. Is this All Saints? Is this who we want to be? 

Teachers are all around usé  Learning is 

a lifelong adventureé. You never know 

when a new lesson will begin. May our 

Lord broaden our vision to embrace what 

may be possible for All Saints as we ex-

plore and look to our future. 

 

Walking by faith +PD  
Deb Sieth, Ministry Coordinator  

http://www.oacptoday.org/
http://www.oacptoday.org/
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BackPacks4KIDS  

Granola Bars  are the food donation 

item of the month for September. 

Please leave your donation in the 

shelves in Common Grounds.  Thank 

you to all who donate!  

*****Packing Backpacks!  Looking for more volun-

teers to help with the backpack program.  THIS  

FALL. Choose the Thursday at 12:30 you would like to 

help packing the backpacks for stu-

dents.  It takes about an hour with 

two volunteers doing the packing.  

Please consider joining this worth-

while program. Contact Karen 

Scheuermann with any questions      

scheuermannsk@gmail.com. 

GODS WORK OUR HANDS  

Project CURB  September 23, 2017  - Community Service at 
Oshkosh Schools  

God's Work.   Our Hands.  

I just signed up for Project CURB Saturday, September 23, 

2017 from 8am until noon and you should too! Sign up now:  http://

signup.com/go/ez4dc4  

Please sign up for Carl Traeger so we can work together 

and wear your "God's Work. Our Hands" shirt.  

Go to www.Oshkosh4Education.org for more information.   They  

also need donations to purchase trees and plants on the website. 

-Outreach Team  

Green Thumbs: 

There is Still 

Time!  

Lutheran Campus Ministry 

at UW-Oshkosh is gearing up for our annual plant giveaway 

for incoming freshmen students this fall. Please consider 

planting some easy -to-grow houseplants this summer and 

have them ready by the beginning of September.  

HELP US MINISTER IN A WELCOMING WAY!  

Hereôs what you doé 

Ŀ Create small houseplants 

 Ŀ Have plants ready by fall 

Ŀ Label with plant type 

Ŀ Include name, church, address 

Ŀ Deliver Sat. Sept. 2nd ï Mon. 

Sep. 4th  

Ŀ The Gathering Place, 620 Elm-

wood (back porch or knock).  

 

 The Community Blood Center Bloodmobile will be back at 

All Saints on September 17th from 7:30 ï 10:30 AM.  Sign 

up at the Common Grounds display, by contacting Deb 

Sieth at All Saints, or by contacting the Community Blood 

Center (http://www.communityblood.org/). 

At the All Saints Blood Drive in April, we registered 22 do-

nors, including four first -time donors which allowed us to 

collect 20 units of blood, potentially saving 60 lives!   

Two new items to consider for this blood drive: 

1. All donors at All Saints on 9/17 will be entered into a 

 drawing for a Community Blood Center gift basket!  

2. ñDouble Redò is a new way to give blood.  You can do-

nate two units but have plasma and platelets returned 

to your blood stream.  Our Bloodmobile will be 

equipped with a special machine to perform this func-

tion.  Right now, they are in need of blood donors with a 

negative blood type for this donation.   

                     Thank you! 

http://signup.com/go/ez4dc4
http://signup.com/go/ez4dc4
http://www.oshkosh4education.org/
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YOUTH AND FAMILY NEWS  

 

Confirmation  

 

September 13th, Pie with the Pastor!  Confirmation 

students & their parents are invited to kick -off the 

year at 6:30 pm at All Saints.  

September 20th, 6:30 pm 1st day of Confirmation 

Class.  

 
My name is Rhonda Hofer and I work with Educatius Inter-
national. I am reaching out to you in hopes of finding host 
families for International High School Students attending 
Lourdes Academy. 
  
As a Host Families you will receive a monthly stipend of 
$300 per month, to help offset the expense of having a 
student in your home. If you become a host family for one 
of our students, between now and August 15th, you will 
also receive a one time $1000 bonus as a thank you. All 
that we ask of our Host Families is that you provide meals, 
love and guidance, a place to study as well as a room with 
a bed and dresser. 
  
Educatius International Host Families come in many differ-
ent shapes and sizes - young couples with small children, 
single persons, one parent families, empty nesters, etc. 
The one characteristic all host families share is a big heart 
with a lot of love to offer a new family member! 
  
We have a local International Coordinator in Oshkosh who 
will support the student, host family and school throughout 
the duration of the acedemic school year. We also have 
24/7 national support. Our students come with their own 
spending money for; school lunches and fees, personal 
items and activities they wish to be involved with. 
  
This is a wonderful opportunity to share Wisconsin and 
The United States with someone while you and your family 
learn about the studentôs culture/country as well. These are 
amazing young people and come from places like Vietnam, 
Hong Kong, China, Thailand, Germany, Italy, Spain, Brazil, 
and Scandinavia.  
  
Please let me know if you or someone you know would be 
interested. If you could also pass this information on to any 
family you think may be interested, I would appreciate your 
assistance. Please feel free to contact me with any ques-
tions you may have. I would be happy to answer them for 
you. 
Rhonda Hofer 
Regional Manager 
Great Lakes Central Region 
Educatius Group 
24HR: 800-301-6014 
(270) 210-2180 
rhonda.hofer@educatius.org 
www.educatius.org 
 

Sunday School Teaching Opportunities  

Weõd love to have you teach Sunday School! Our cur-

riculum is user friendly.   There are part -time, full -time 

and team teaching options.   Please contact Julie 

Bandt or Sara Behm 

at  allsaintslutheranss@gmail.com  with questions or to 

volunteer.  

Sunday School Kick -off will be on September 10th  

Sunday School Classes are for kids starting at age 3 

(note kids age 3 are asked to have a parent with 

them).  

Sunday School Class runs on Sunday mornings from 

9:10ñ10:10am  

New Member Sunday î

 September 24 

New Member Classes î Tuesday, September 12 and 19 @6:30pm 
Questions, contact Pastor Dean at pastordean@allsaintsoshkosh.net or 
Deb Sieth, Ministry Coordinator at ministry@allsaintsoshkosh.net. 

mailto:allsaintslutheranss@gmail.com
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YOUTH AND FAMILY NEWS  

Dear Parents, 

The All Saints Education Team (Sunday School & Confirmation) met recently with Pastor Dean Desilet and reviewed the two programs.  A topic 
of concern that was discussed was the ages of children in Sunday School & Confirmation. We are attempting to become friendlier and to assist 
with busy family schedules. 

At All Saints Sunday school historically began at age 3 and went through 6th grade and Confirmation ran 7th-9th grades.  The challenges we identi-
fied were:   

&ÉÒÓÔȟ ÔÈÅ ÁÇÅÓ ÏÆ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÇÒÏÕÐÓ ÄÏÎȭÔ ÌÉÎÅ ÕÐ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ ȰÎÁÔÕÒÁÌȱ ÁÇÅÓ ÏÆ ÇÒÏÕÐÓ ÉÎ ÏÕÒ ÁÒÅÁȟ ÉÅȡ  %ÌÅÍÅÎÔÁÒÙ 3ÃÈÏÏÌȟ -ÉÄÄÌÅ 3chool, & High 
School. 

Second, the curriculums that All Saints uses for Sunday School & Confirmation are created for the two groups in the following way.  Sunday 
School curriculums are created for Elementary School aged kids, and Confirmation curriculums are created for Middle School aged kids. 

Third, Confirmation Camps & Retreats, which our church would like to start participating in, are geared towards Middle School aged kids. 

Finally, there is a big age difference & therefore developmental differences between a 3 year old & 6th grader, and likewise between a 7th 
ÇÒÁÄÅÒ Ǫ (ÉÇÈ 3ÃÈÏÏÌÅÒ ɉÉÅȡ  Á ÆÒÅÓÈÍÁÎ ÉÎ ÈÉÇÈ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÉÓ ÔÈÉÎËÉÎÇ ÁÂÏÕÔ $ÒÉÖÅÒȭÓ %Ä Ǫ (ÏÍÅÃÏÍÉÎÇ ÖÓȢ Á χth grader being introduced to 
school sports).  

For these reasons, the Education Team feels that the children & families of All Saints would benefit from moving the Sunday School Program to 
Elementary School aged kids, 4K-5th Graders.  (3 year olds may attend if a parent is present with their child) . The Confirmation Program will 
target our Middle School aged children, 6th-8th graders. 

In order to achieve this goal the Education Team knew there would have to be a year (or more) of time to implement this change within the Con-
ÆÉÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ 0ÒÏÇÒÁÍȢ  4ÈÅ ÔÅÁÍ ÈÁÓ ÄÅÃÉÄÅÄ ÉÔ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÂÅ ÂÅÓÔ ÔÏ ÉÍÐÌÅÍÅÎÔ ÔÈÉÓ ÃÈÁÎÇÅ ÉÎ ÏÎÅ ÙÅÁÒȟ ÔÈÅ ȭρχ-ȭρψ ÙÅÁÒȢ  3ÔÁÒÔÉÎÇ ÉÎ ȭ18-ȭρω ÔÈÅ ÐÒÏȤ
gram will be 6th-8th grade. 

The Confirmation Program covers 3 topics.  Specifically:  The Old Testament, the New Testament, and Lutheranism (History & Catechism).  We 
feel all 3 of these topics are incredibly important & want to make sure every confirmation student receives these lessons.   Therefore, 
the Education Team has decided to use an accelerated program this fall to catch up the 7th & 8th graders & has decided on the following schedule. 

ψÔÈ 'ÒÁÄÅȡ  #ÏÎÆÉÒÍÅÄ ÉÎ -ÁÙ ȭρψ ɉς ÙÅÁÒÓ ÔÏÔÁÌɊ 

χÔÈ 'ÒÁÄÅȡ  #ÏÎÆÉÒÍÅÄ ÉÎ -ÁÙ ȭρω ɉς ÙÅÁÒÓ ÔÏÔÁÌɊ 

φÔÈ ÇÒÁÄÅȡ  "ÅÇÉÎ ÃÏÎÆÉÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ȭρψ Ǫ #ÏÎÆÉÒÍÅÄ ÉÎ -ÁÙ ȭςπ ɉς ρȾς ÙÅÁÒÓ ÔÏÔÁÌɊ 

All kids 5th grade & under will have confirmation in grades 6th-8th. 

If you have any questions or concerns about Confirmation, please contact Pastor Dean:  pastordean@allsaintsoshoshkosh.net  

Important Dates:  

September 10th 9:10-10:10am:  Sunday School Kick-Off meet in the Sanctuary (Worship Area) 

September 13th 6:30pm: Confirmation Students, 6th-9th graders, and their parents/guardians are invited to join Pastor Dean Desilet for Pie 
With the Pastor to learn more about the Confirmation Program.   

September 20th 6:30-8:00pm: will be the first day of Confirmation class for kids entering the 7th-9th grades. 

January (tbd):  6th graders will begin Confirmation 

 

Thank you, 

The All Saints Education Team  

 

Train up a child in a way that he should go, and even when he is old he will not depart from it.  Proverbs 22:6 
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FELLOWSHIP 

Craft and Chat will resume this 

September!   

Join us on Tuesday 9/12 and 

9/26 at 9 am!  

Sit, Chat, 

Finish That  

 

Sit, Chat, Finish That (Crafting Group) 

has decided that we enjoy each 

otherôs company so much that we are 

going to do every Thursday at  6 until 

7:30 pm here at All Saints!   

 Please feel free to join us on any 

given Thursday (except holidays) for 

enlightening conversation and what-

ever craft you are currently working 

on or just for the conversation!  

Please contact Sherri Wolfgram  at  

sherriwolfgram@gmail.com  if you 

are interested.  

Every second Thurs-

day of the month, the 

All Saints Garden Club 

meets at each house to  

share our favorite flow-

ers, food, coffee, and 

wine!   

 

We are about a dozen woman who love 

planting and tending to our flowers and 

vegetables.  

 

Some of us have small intimate gardens, 

and  some have huge sprawling ones.  It 

really doesn't matter, though, if you have a 

green thumb or not to come to a meeting.  

We are mostly a social club who get to-

gether to  talk about our families, flowers, 

and faith!  

 

Our next meeting will be on Thursday, 

Sept.14  at 6 pm.  If you are interested in 

joining us, give Diane La Plant a call or text 

at 379-6607.  We'd love for you to join us! 

 

MOMS Group  
Mothers Offering Mothers 

Support  
Please join us Sept. 8th to share 
some stories from summer, a 
light devotional, and some cof-
fee.  The meeting will be offsite.  

For more information  and loca-
tion please check out the All 
Saints MOMS Group Facebook 
page:  MOMS (Mothers Offering 
Mothers Support in the School 
Aged Years), or email Kelly 
Wheeler @ kellyand-
colin@yahoo.com  

MOPS (Motherôs 

of Preschoolers) 

will start meeting 

again at All Saints 

September 8th 

from 9 -11 am !  

Until then, you can check out the 

MOPS International link here to find 

our more about this amazing organi-

zation.  http://www.mops.org/  

 Auoi Ajak 1-Sep 

Dina Jones 1-Sep 

Wayne Tollard 1-Sep 

Eden Ashton 2-Sep 

Rita Bartelt 2-Sep 

John Poffinbarger 2-Sep 

Andrew Schedel 2-Sep 

Beau Ashton 3-Sep 

Jacob Derenne 3-Sep 

Gary Kruck 3-Sep 

Trynitee Mellgren 3-Sep 

Dennis Zirbel 3-Sep 

Lois Gruetzmacher 4-Sep 

Aaron Malchow 4-Sep 

Merrick Gonwa 5-Sep 

Emerson Kaemmerer 5-Sep 

Dianna Simon 5-Sep 

Renee Bronecki 7-Sep 

Bob Burnell 7-Sep 

Dominick Noe 7-Sep 

Bill Riedel 7-Sep 

Judith Stollfuss 8-Sep 

David Schulz 9-Sep 

Eric Thon 9-Sep 

Teresa Walotka 9-Sep 

Hunter Barber 10-Sep 

Everly Behm 10-Sep 

Brent Antti 11-Sep 

Barb Sitter 11-Sep 

Isaiah Thao 11-Sep 

Ruth Tritt 11-Sep 

Anyieth Mach 12-Sep 

Julie Schindel 12-Sep 

John Zuehlsdorf 12-Sep 

Taylor Leipzig 13-Sep 

Michaela Vang 13-Sep 

Doris Wolfgram 13-Sep 

Alice Tompkins 15-Sep 

Todd Hereford 16-Sep 

Lydia Malchow 16-Sep 

Brooklyn Delfosse 17-Sep 

Heidi Turner 17-Sep 

Carter Augsburger 18-Sep 

Lincoln Ryfinski 18-Sep 

Karen Kruck 19-Sep 

Chloe Mellgren 19-Sep 

Monty Giffin 20-Sep 

Kristina Kleveland 20-Sep 

Bob Plank 20-Sep 

Harvey Western 20-Sep 

Brandon Dei 21-Sep 

Nick Fergelic 21-Sep 

Carley Oleson 22-Sep 

Riley Palecek 22-Sep 

William Austen 23-Sep 

Jeremy Bell 23-Sep 

Sandy Plank 23-Sep 

Amy Kraase 24-Sep 

Mason Rohr 24-Sep 

Austin Wedemeier 24-Sep 

Dawson Beahm 25-Sep 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

Betty Burns 25-Sep 

Ethan Bowman 27-Sep 

Lisa Murphy 28-Sep 

Sheryl Siddons 28-Sep 

Andy Thompson 28-Sep 

Robin Whitney 28-Sep 

Jennifer Beatty 29-Sep 

Mark Budwit 29-Sep 

Kaitlyn Golden 29-Sep 

Greg Graunke 30-Sep 

Elle Lieder 30-Sep 

Luke Sonnleitner 30-Sep 

S 
E 
P 
T 
E 
M 
B 
E 
R 
 

B 
I 
R 
T 
H 
D 
A 
Y 
S 



7 

BIBLE STUDIES  

Bible Studies:  

Womenôs Thursday Mornings, 9:15 ï11 am 

Leaders: Nancy Austen, nomads45@charter.net  

     Sandy Plank, rplank@new.rr.com 

Womenôs Evening, 1st Tuesday of the month 6:30 

Leader: Deb Mellgren lmellgren@new.rr.com   920.216.1698  

**Lunch and Learn is taking a break right nowéStay 

posted to see whatôs next!*** 

 
Evening 
Womenôs     

Bible Study  
 

 

Join us the first Tuesday of each month for Womenôs Bible 
Study.   Youôll find us in Common Grounds at 6:30 pm  

All are welcome and treats are provided.   Support and prayer 
are included.  Deb Mellgren is the contact person for this group.  

 You can reach her at:   lmellgren@new.rr.com   or  920.216.1698 

THURSDAY MORNING 

WOMENôS  BIBLE 

STUDY   

Are you free on Thursday 
morning?   If so, consider join-
ing our Thursday morning Bi-
ble study.  

 
 
 
 In the month of September will start 
the book The Story --The Bible As 
One Continuing Story Of God And 
His People . http://www.thestory.com/ 
 
We meet every Thursday morning at 
9:15 am at church.  Join us for great 
discussions, fellowship and of course 
coffee.  Please contact Nancy Austen 
or Sandy Plank with questions. 

 
The All Saints 
Prayer Circle i s 
an online group 
of 17 wonderful, 
loving, caring 
and tenacious 
"prayer warriors" 
who take time 
each day to pray 
for the needs of 
others.   
 
 
Anyone who would like to join our small but growing group or those 
who would like prayer for themselves, others, or a situation whether 
personal or global are welcome to contact Beth Olson at 920-420-
8811 or at beththegoldsmith@gmail.com.  

Join our Facebook community!  Find us at: 

òAll Saints Lutheran ChurchñOshkosh, WIó 

mailto:lmellgren@new.rr.com
tel:920.216.1698
mailto:lmellgren@new.rr.com
tel:920.216.1698
https://www.facebook.com/AllSaintsOshkosh/?fref=ts

